
 

Bulletin #3 
2022 Rally in the 100 Acre Wood 
March 6, 2022 
 
To: All Competitors 
 
Subject: Entry and Steward change 
 
Entry will re-open for 5 hours on Monday, March 7 at noon CST.  The 95 car limit 
listed in the Supps still applies, so any entry past 95 will go on the wait list. 
Rationale for this is that there are two teams that want to enter and since we 
aren’t at the cap of 95, it will be allowed.  This bulletin is to be open about letting 
them in and to make it fair to anyone else who might have wanted to enter. 
 
 
The event steward has been changed to Greg Healey gphcomp@nycap.rr.com 

 
 

 
Thank you, 

Curt Faigle 

Chairman 
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